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by the Boeing Leadership Network - Retirees. 

 
 

Museum of Flight 

American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 
Retiree Meeting 

 
Join us on January 20th, 2024, for our regular AIAA Retiree’s hybrid on-line/in-person meeting at 
the Museum of Flight (MoF). Boeing Historian Michael Lombardi, who is a gifted speaker and an 
encyclopedic resource of aircraft development stories, will talk about the greatest fighter plane 
of the Second World War, the P-51 Mustang. While its combat record is well known, what is not 
well known is the inspiring story of the role the North American Aviation (NAA) engineering and 
leadership teams had. Mike will share with us the design evolution, technical firsts, and the 
manufacturing innovations that were pioneered by the NAA teams for the Mustang. This is an 
opportunity to hear memories collected directly from the Mustang design team who hoped 
that these accomplishments would inspire future generations of engineers. 
 
Registration is required - Please click on this link to register, as registration is required whether 
attending via Zoom or in-person at the MoF.  If planning to attend in-person in the South View 
Lounge, please register no later than Friday January 12th to avoid higher costs.  All costs are 
visible during the short registration process.  Zoom-only and speaker attendance remain free of 
charge.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday January 20th, 2024. If you need help 
registering, please contact Karl at KarlR@SeaAIAAretirees.com  
 
Date: Saturday, January 20, 2024 
Time (in-person):  8:00 (doors open) 8:45 (brunch)-11:00 AM 
Time (on-line):  8:45 (Zoom opens, introductions start about 9:00)-11:00 AM 
Cost: Pay for brunch or free on Zoom 
Event Sponsor: Dave Anderson, American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 
 
Cheers and looking forward to seeing everyone! 
Karl Rein-Weston 
Dave Anderson 
John Moore 

https://forms.gle/LVNdH1SDeDVSL1oL9
mailto:KarlR@SeaAIAAretirees.com

